
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/12/2022 12:13:06 PM

First name: Tara

Last name: Blair

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to oppose the East Crazy Inspiration Divide land trade. I do not think the Forest service

should trade land with the Yellowstone club. This trade will take public lowlands that many people enjoy and

trade it for high alpine land that is not as desirable. This trade would not be beneficial for wildlife or public

recreationists and would only benefit a select group of elites. As a whitewater paddler I hope to one day access

crazy creek and will not be able to do so if the trade goes through. 


